Subject Line: Access to a NEW Writing Solution to Strengthen & Engage Students


Hi, team –

I want to let you all know that beginning [DAY AFTER TRANSITION IS SCHEDULED], you will have access to NEW Writing A-Z in place of our usual WritingCity product.

We learned from Learning A-Z that WritingCity will be retiring in September 2023, so we’ve transitioned our accounts over to NEW Writing A-Z in advance of that retirement. I think you’re really going to appreciate the new lesson plans, scope and sequences, embedded professional development, and student engagement opportunities that are built-in to this new, research-based program.

To help you get started, NEW Writing A-Z offers:
· A comprehensive, getting started program guide and step-by-step onboarding guides (you’ll need to log in to access both)
· Embedded professional development resources
· Comprehensive K-5 Scope and Sequences and lesson plans
· Teacher supports (such as teaching tips and sample dialogue)
· I Do, We Do, You Do instruction and activities

Logging In
To sign in, visit www.writingsa-z.com and use your usual WritingCity login credentials to access your account. Students will log in through www.kidsa-z.com using their WritingCity login credentials as well.

WritingCity Data and Rosters
Your class rosters will not be transferred over to NEW Writing A-Z. The step-by-step onboarding guides within NEW Writing A-Z will be particularly helpful in getting your rosters set up in the new system. 

WritingCity reports will not be transitioned to the NEW Writing A-Z platform. If you need to access your WritingCity data, it will be available within your WritingCity account for the next six months. I recommend pulling what you need soon while it’s top of mind!


Thanks, everyone! Please let Learning A-Z Customer Support know if you have any trouble or questions.

All best,


